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FINANCE-PURCHASING 
 

Report to Council 
 

IFB # 215-063 
Highway and Street Lighting Maintenance  

 
Recommended Contractor:  

Techline Construction, Inc., Austin, Texas 

Total Cost Recommended for Award:  

     $194,570 
Purpose:  

     To award an annual contract for Highway and Street Lighting Maintenance to 
Techline Construction, Inc. to provide services for highway and street lighting 
maintenance in accordance with standards of proper conduct, safety, propriety, and 
all federal, state, and location regulations.   

Evaluation: 

On April 23, 2015 the City of San Marcos received three (3) bids for Highway and 
Street Lighting Maintenance Services.  The Public Services Department, Electric 
Utilities Division has reviewed all bids and recommends awarding a contract to the 
lowest responsive bidder, Techline Construction, Inc. located in Austin, Texas.   

Recommendation:  

Staff recommends awarding the contract to Techline Construction, Inc. for an 
estimated total of $194,570.  The contract will be effective June 1, 2015 through May 
31, 2016, therefore it will cross two fiscal years.  The estimated amount for the 
remainder of FY15 is $64,857.  Purchases against this contract for FY16 are 
contingent upon the approval of the FY16 budget by the City Council.   
 

Purchasing Division: 

   Cheryl Pantermuehl, Purchasing Manager 

Department Executive Director:   

Tom Taggart, Public Services 
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BIDDER NAME Total Estimated Cost 

Techline Construction, LLC. 
Austin, Texas 

$194,570 

Utility Construction Company, Inc. 
San Antonio, Texas  

$375,500 

Environmental Lighting Service  
Arlington, Texas  

$423,550 


